
CAMDEN BOWLING CLUB – NEWSLETTER 
WEEK ENDING 21/01/2024 
 
TRIFFIC TUESDAY 16/01/24 
Div 1: +8 Shirley Berry, Rudy Armbruster, Cynthia Wharton, Sam Bocking 
Div 2:  +7 Col Calver, Lyn King, Ann Urquhart, Bruce King. 
Resting toucher: not won. 
  
THURSDAY SOCIAL 18/1/24 
Div 1: Eddie Droscher, Jack McGarritty, Doug Wilson, Frank Rea 
Div 2: Brian Barnicoat, Ken Morrell, Phil Lubke, Bob Hodge 
Jackpot was drawn by: Ray Phillips, Alan Webb, Peter Grimston, Keith Phegan. After taking a while to set up the machine 
Alan blamed the delay on drawing a 4 when they were looking for 9. More money next week. 
  
FRIDAY 19/1/24 
Charity Night. The bottle of wine for winning the spider went to Sandra Rimmer. 
Scroungers was the game for the night with Ed Klaassen taking the top prize in A Grade over Matt Hooker and Steve 
Finnerty. 
In the B Grade final Guy Wilton was a shave in front of Peter Williams, with Alan Webb next and Corey Eason dragged the 
chain. 
A total of $960 which included the years wrong bias club was raised on the night with further donations of $200 taking the 
total going to prostate cancer to $1160. The club will make that up to $1500 and if anyone still wants to donate to this 
worthwhile cause the kitty is still open. 
 
SATURDAY 21/1/24 
Pennant Trial at Camden 
Div 5 Camden v Austral 54/73  (1/9) 
Div 6 Camden V Austral 59/56 (9/1) 
Over at Austral 7 Red won 9/1 (70/48) 
With 7 Blue going down 0/10. 
  
NOTES: Draw for  Championship Fours is up as is draw for Championship Mixed Pairs. 
Nominations for Kevin Lawler Triples still open. 
A social triples game has been arranged for Australia Day. If you are doing nothing have a game of bowls. 
PENNANTS has now commenced with trial games. If not available contact our new Chair of Selectors Rick Staats on 0455 
665 217 or email rickstaats61@gmail.com 
 
SPONSOR: COBBITTY GROVE KITCHENS.  5-7  Yarmouth Place, Narellan. (02) 4647 9900  Creating Beautiful Kitchens 
since 1981. 
 
BOWLS ETIQUETTE: When getting set up place your bowls on the green. Do not drop them. This can damage the green. 
Keep off the edges of the green and avoid stepping into the ditch at all times. This brings sand onto the green which is 
bad for the mower. 
Take care of your green and the greenkeeper will take care of you by providing a top surface and neat and tidy surrounds. 
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